
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPEAL  

TO THE BALTIC COUNCIL OF MINISTERS 

Concerning Climate Change Mitigation Issues 
 

 

 

The Baltic Assembly, 

 

taking into consideration the fact that the Baltic States have fulfilled the obligations  

under the UN Framework Convention  on Climate Change for the year 2000 and have 

commenced preparatory work to implement  the commitments of  the Kyoto Protocol 

of 1998, 

 

calls on  

 

–  the governments of Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania to pay special attention to 

climate change mitigation issues and 

 

–  to support  the Final Statement of the Symposium of the parliamentarians of the 

Benelux Interparliamentary Consultative Council, the Nordic Council and the 

Baltic Assembly adopted on 27 April 2001 in Brussels. 

 

 

 

2 June 2001, Riga 

 


